
Batten International Airport
3239 N. Green Bay Road

Racine, Wisconsin 53404-1545
262-63L-5620

April 14, 20L0

City of Racine Common Council
Mayor John Dickert
City Hall
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin 53403

REF: Request to relocate Fence and remove sidewalk

Greetings to the Mayor and Common Council:

Batten lnternational Airport (Airport) currently owns the lots at 2908, 29L4, and 2920 Jean
Avenue in the City of Racine. The houses on Lots 29L4 and 2920 have been removed for several
years. The Airport is in the process of acquiring permits to remove the house at 2908 Jean
beginning shortly after July 31, 2010. There will be no houses left on Jean Avenue from 2908
Jean north to the Airport.

HOUSE ON LEFT IS 2908 JEAN - 2914 & 2920 ARE VACANT

All three of these lots are contiguous to the main Airport property. After the removal of the
house at 2908 Jean, the Airport requests that we be allowed to remove L60' of sidewalk
beginning at the south side of 2908 continuing north to the end of Jean Avenue. After
removing the sidewalk the Airport wlll fill, grade level and seed the exposed area.



locate the fence at the front of the lots. These three lots are across the street from the park
and the airport staff is concerned about the safety of children playing on these lots.

AREA OF PROPOSED SIDEWALK REMOVAL OUTLINED IN RED

.t

When approved I would like to request that you advise me the minimum distance the fence
may be placed from the curb if there is any such restriction. Thank you for your consideration
and please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information.

Best Regards,

David Mann
Vice President and General Manager
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